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Regional Neonatal Report 

 

 
We would like to invite you to the launch of the 2005 Neonatal Report.  
The MANNERS project has facilitated data collection from all 18 
neonatal units in the West Midlands region since 2003. This is the 
second report,  covering the period January to December 2005.  
 
This meeting is relevant for all professionals involved in neonatal care, 
and will provide an opportunity to discuss the key aspects of the report 
including -    

• the 2005 Data  

• trends in the West Midlands 

• specific issues arising 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Attendance is free but registration is required and should be expedited, as places are limited. 
Please complete details and fax sheet to Nicola Beamish – FAX 0121 687 3401 

Alternatively, e-mail details to nicola.beamish@perinatal.nhs.uk 
 
 

Perinatal Forum 21.06.06: Regional Neonatal Report 
 
 
 
Surname: …………………………………..Forename: ………………………………..…………. 
 
Post: …………………………………………Department: …………………………….………….. 
 
Hospital: ..……………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 
Email: ……………………………………………………Tel. No: ..………………………………….. 
 

  
Free registration includes buffet lunch. 
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